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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

We would like to invite you to a Parent Information Evening entitled:  
 

‘Helping my child to succeed at GCSE’ 
 

This will take place on Thursday 17th October from 5.15pm - 6.45pm.  It is our aim to ensure that 
your child reaches their full potential and is motivated to succeed as they begin their Key Stage 4 
examinations. We have in place a planned programme to support your child at this crucial stage of their 
school career. We aim to inform parents of: 
  

• Timeline of assessment in Year 11 

• Pastoral support 

• Revision strategies 

• Progression to 6th form 
 

Please arrive via student desk to sign in. Refreshments will be available from 5.15pm in the Dinner Hall. 
We will introduce the evening in the Drama Hall at 5.30pm and then you will have the opportunity to 
visit key Ebacc Subject Leaders for practical revision strategies. 
As this is an information sharing evening and not an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, should 
you have any questions/queries following the presentation, please do not hesitate to contact school via 
your child’s Head of House. 

              
Y11 Parent Information Evening (Mrs M Salmon) 

(Please return the reply slip to the Student Office by Friday 11th October) 
  
Student name          Tutor Group     
 

I will/will not attend the Y11 Parent Information Evening 
 

Signed        (Parent/Carer) 
 

To enhance School-Home communication we request your email address and mobile number. 
 

Email            
 

Mobile:            
 

Your email address and mobile number will be kept confidentially on the school records, it will not be 
passed on to other parties or used for any other purpose other than communication from St Robert of 
Newminster School regarding the progress of your child.  
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs M A N Salmon  
Senior Assistant Headteacher 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 561 3810    Fax: (0191) 415 3801      Email: school@strobertofnewminster.co.uk 

 

Head Teacher:  Mr. D.  Juric  

Chair of Governors: Mr. G. Moorhouse 
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